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Happy New Year! 2025 will be a great year at the greatest club! There 
are so many reasons to be grateful – we’ve had so many volunteers! 
The boat parade was a huge success! Thank you Cherlyn, for all the 
work you put into it and selling tickets, Karen and Sarah F for helping 
out, and Steve / Michael for the clam chowder and hotdogs. Phil,      
Mason, and John (our friend) won first place in the boat parade     
competition! Congratulations! The Sea Scouts helped coordinate 
parking and striped our lot with new paint! I’d also like to thank Don & 
Beth for working so hard on the Christmas Party! Thank you, Ron, 
Chuck, and Don, for cooking the turkeys and helping with the potluck! 
Steve O also did a pozole meal, all donated, and it is greatly                 
appreciated! Thank you, Glenda B and Cheryl, for doing the senior 
outreach for community events. They collected items for Multipurpose 
Senior Service Program (MSSP) to help frail seniors safely at home 
and delay or avoid skilled nursing facilities. Thank you, Linda W, for 
donating the additional camera, and Cherlyn for getting the inventory 
all computerized! Thank you David B for helping out when needed! We 
appreciate all our volunteers! 

Our installation dinner / General Meeting will be Thursday, Jan 9th @ 
6:00 with chicken marsala by Anthony! $20/plate – sign up sheets are 
in the Presidential Hall. This will be a semi-formal event where we   
welcome in our new 2025 board and honor our 2024 board! 

Founders Day will be held on February 15th – Sea Scouts will have a 
flag burning ceremony to properly dispose of  worn-out or                   
unserviceable US flags. Let’s party like it’s 1941! 

Crab Feed will be held March 8th. Please sell tickets! Flyers and tick-
ets will be available this week. Please bring a raffle prize and a       
dessert raffle. DJ Nett will be rocking it! 

Let’s show our bartenders Jenny, Courtney, Krystal, Kayla and Patti 
(janitorial) some love and appreciation at the employee appreciation 
potluck on Jan 12th! Steve and Micheal are doing tri-tip and chicken 
so please bring a side to share! 

 



Per article XIV in our by-laws, each member will serve at least 8 hours 
a year. If  a member is unable to put in their 8 hours, they may donate 
cash or material equal to their service. Please see a BOD member – 
we have many projects available. We will have a work party on Jan 
25th! Please let me know if  you can help or donate! Dues are due Jan 
31st. They are $250/year. If  dues have not been received by January 
31st you are no longer a member of  the club per article XIV.  

A reminder to not give out the code. Also, tabs have not been paid in 
a timely manner. The BOD decided that tabs need to be paid before 
leaving or within 24 hours. Once a tab reaches $100 additional  
charges may be suspended.  

Thank you to the following: Mario, Glenda, Jim, Doug and Toni who 
helped to collect ballots. Congratulations to the New Board of           
Directors: Linda, Terry, and Tomas. Our new 1st Vice President John 
F; 2nd Vice Rob; Secretary Kay; Treasurer Karen.  

If  you or know someone who would like to advertise in our bulletin for 
$25 per ad (per year), please let the BOD know. 

If  you have a question, ask. If  you have a complaint, let us know. 
Have a solution, even better. The suggestion box is a great tool, or 
come to a meeting. We are listening. Our officers and board are all 
volunteers.  

Thank you to everyone who has made our club a success! Let’s make 
2025 a strong and prosperous year!  

Amanda Combie 
President 



General Membership  

Meeting & Installation Dinner 

Semi-Formal Installation  

Dinner, Thursday January 9th 

Served @ 5:30p 

Chicken Marsala atop a bed of al 

dente fettuccini, with a fresh    

garden salad, and bread roll, $20 

per plate, Sign Up sheet located 

in Presidential Hall. 

Thank you Anthony D & Crew. 

Meeting & Installation of 2025 

BOD & Officers to follow @ 7:00p 

Board of Directors Meeting 

First Thursday of Every Month.  

All members are welcome,            

prospective new members please 

attend, meeting called to order at 

6:30pm. 

Next BOD meeting is February 

6th 2025  

Club Hours 

Mon-Thurs 3:00p-9:00p 

Fri-Sat Noon-9:00p 

Sunday 1:00-7:00p 

-hours subject to change- 

Upcoming Events 
Employee Appreciation Day! 

Sunday January 12th— Come and show 

your support  @ 2pm—Bring a Dish to 

Share to accompany tri-tip and chicken 

breast prepared by Steve O. Come out 

and join the fun while showing              

appreciation for the SRGC’s Ladies hard 

work! 

Friday January 17th— Books & Brews! 

All genres welcome, audible too!@ 6pm 

Saturday January 25th— Club Work 

Party @ 8AM, have you done your 8 hrs? 

Saturday February 15th—Founders 

Day, Flag Retiring Ceremony @3pm, Join 

Us in Honoring our traditions and good 

company, meal TBD. 

Saturday March 8th— Crab Feed $75 

per Ticket,  ONLY 240 tickets available! 

Lets Sell OUT! 

Monday March 17th— Saint Patrick’s 

Day Meal, Corned Beef & Cabbage, pota-

toes & carrots, & bread. 

Mark Your Calendars! 



Updated Dec. 18, 2023 from W.O.N (western outdoor news) 

DELTA, San Joaquin side — The water is cleaner in the San Joaquin side of the Delta, 
but the striped bass bite has been spotty with some action in the main channel 
around King   Island, but normally at this time of year, the linesides would be heading 
south toward      Discovery Bay to find warmer water. The shad generally piles into the 

south Delta, but with the water temperatures in the 49- to 52-degree range, it is a few 
degrees warmer than     normal. Fog remains a concern in the early mornings, and 
there is floating debris in the main channel, including large trees or logs. Bass fishing 
has slowed with the colder water temperatures, and the bite windows are few and far 
between. The warmest water is found along the north-facing banks on sloughs run-
ning east and west. Reaction baits are a good option on light fluorocarbon line along 

the outside edges of the weed lines where the bass are digging in to find slightly 
warmer temperatures. Umbrella rigs, underspins, or ripbaits are good options.     
Crappie continue to school up in the south Delta sloughs, and bank anglers along 
with boaters are picking off the palm-sized slabs. Finding clear water is the key to 
success.  

Getting 20-50 fish per day with fish as big as 7-10lbs, average fish is 3lbs. Buzzbaits,    

whopper ploppers, and frogs have been the best top water action. Chatterbaits, and   
punching are also getting great results. 

 

 
Stockton Fishing-January 



December Pool  

Tournament  

Winners! 

12/7-1st Brad J,2nd 

Bobby R, 3rd Danny 

K. 

12/21-1st John F III, 

2nd RC, & 3rd Dexter. 

2024 Pool 
Championship 

Winners! 
1st Place 

Merle Miller 
2nd Place 

John Navarro 
3rd Place  

Dexter Labonog 

Congratulations! 



DID YOU KNOW?..... 

In California, anyone 
who operates a     
motorized vessel on 
state waterways must 
have a California 
Boater Card,             
regardless of age, 
starting January 1, 
2025. 
(Source-CA.GOV) 

  

Membership 

Dues are Due! 

Dues are $250 

for year 2025 
Cancelation of 

membership if     

unpaid by Jan 31st  

per article XIV 

 





BOD 
Meeting  

@6:00PM 

 

General  

Meeting & 

Installation 
Dinner 5:30 

Employee 

Appreciation 

Potluck 
@2PM 

Books & 
Brews @  

6 pm 

Pool  

Tournament 

Pool  

Tournament 

WORK 
PARTY 
8AM 


